
 
 

Hertfordshire School Immunisation Team 
 

5 Portmill Lane 
Hitchin 

Herts 
SG5 1DJ 

 
Tel: 01462 427008 

7th November 2024 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian 
 
RE:  Flu vaccination 
 
Please find attached the E-consent letter for your child’s Flu vaccination for this coming 
winter.    
 
Please note that you can consent for either the Flu nasal spray, OR the non-gelatine IM Flu 
vaccine.  Please make sure you complete the form online, via the link below, as soon as you 
can. The portal will close 48 hours ahead of the Flu session. 
  
Vaccination UK East Anglia Immunisation (schoolvaccination.uk) 
  
Flu can be very unpleasant for children and can sometimes cause serious problems, such 
as pneumonia. Children can catch and spread flu easily. Vaccinating them also helps protect 
others who are at higher risk of getting seriously ill from flu, such as babies and older 
people. 
  
The School Immunisation team will be coming into Peartree Spring Primary School to deliver 
the vaccine on: 
 

 Wednesday 20th November 2024 

 Tuesday 10th December 2024 
 

Please be aware that children can NOT receive this vaccination with their GP unless they are 
clinically vulnerable. 
 

Vaccination UK 

School Immunisation Team - Hertfordshire 

https://eastanglia.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2024/hertfordshire
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/flu/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/pneumonia/

